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Hi Mike,
 
Thanks for your request for information about the number of infringement notices under
 the DCC Dog Control Bylaw.
 
From 1 July 2012 to 30 June 2015 nine infringement notices have been issued under the
 DCC Dog Control Bylaw. Infringements incur a $300 fine.
 
Kind regards,
 
Grace Ockwell
Governance Support Officer
Civic and Legal
 
Dunedin City Council
50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand
Telephone:  03 477 4000
Email: grace.ockwell@dcc.govt.nz
 

  

P Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail
 
 
 
 
From: Mike [mailto:mikewesleysmith@mediaworks.co.nz] 
Sent: Thursday, 17 September 2015 9:08 p.m.
To: officialinformation@dcc.govt.nz
Subject: Local Government Official Information request - 519143
 

Mike has submitted a LGOIMA request - 519143.

Below are the details of the request

Request details:
Hi  I am a journalist at TV3.  Random request but I was wondering if the DCC could
 provide figures on the total number of fines handed out to dog owners for not picking up
 their pooch's waste ? Figures for the last three years would be very much appreciated. 
 Would a response by close of business tomorrow be realistic? Cheers Mike

File attachment
No file uploaded
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Email address
mikewesleysmith@mediaworks.co.nz

Mailing address
mikewesleysmith@mediaworks.co.nz

Contact phone number
0212175350
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